
From: Joe Schwartzel 	
Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 7:45:18 AM	
To: AllUsers 	
Subject: FW: Jamie Letter
 
All members of the FMBC, Sun and GSL team,

Today I am pleased to announce the appointment of Jamie Ricks as the 
new General Manager of Fort Myers Broadcasting Company.  Jamie 
was selected after reviewing over 100 resumes and applications as well 
as interviewing numerous candidates.  His broadcasting background, 
experience, work ethic and understanding of the complexities of 
managing television, radio and publishing together as a cohesive unit 
made Jamie the logical and best choice.

I will be moving to a new role as Management Consultant for FMBC.  
After almost 50 years at FMBC it is time to make the transition.  New 
building, new facilities and a new General Manager...we are ready for 
an exciting future and I am confident that Jamie can take us there.

Please welcome and support Jamie in his new role.

Joe Schwartzel


